
Art Nadler, Public Information Officer 
(702) 486-1100 x1139 

or (775) 688-1141 x1139 

 

 
 
 
 

CONTRACTORS’ ALERT! 
 

 
 
 The Nevada State Contractors Board (NSCB) has received 

information that letters and faxes from the Central Bank of Nigeria may be 

going out to Nevada Contractors asking for confirmation of bank account 

and other personal information. The NSCB is issuing an alert to all 

contractors throughout the State of Nevada to be cautious of these letters 

and faxes and to be suspicious, if asked to either call or e-mail 

representatives of the Central Bank of Nigeria. The NSCB advises 

contractors to be cautious of anyone soliciting confirmation of personal 

financial information. 
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